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The Hon Jeremy Buckingham MLC 

Chair, Portfolio Committee No. 1 – Premier and Finance 

Legislative Council 

Parliament of New South Wales 

Macquarie Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

30 April 2025 

Dear Mr. Buckingham, 

SUPPLEMENTARY QUESTIONS 

Building Service Contractors Association of Australia Ltd 

1. What communications (including letters, emails and meetings) have you had with NSW

Government Ministers and/or Ministerial staff on payroll tax issues since 2017?

Based on the records on file, I can confirm that there have been no communications (including

letters, emails, or meetings) with NSW Government Ministers and/or Ministerial staff on payroll tax

issues since 2017.

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

2. In terms of the members of your organisation which may have been subject to these audits, how

many would you anticipate have been the subject of an audit?

I can confirm that six (6) members have advised that they have been made subject to this audit.

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kim Puxty 
CEO 
Building Service Contractors Association of Australia (BSCAA) 


